
 

Attachment H 
2019 PUBLIC INPUT SUMMARY 



Front Street Pedestrian Improvement and Roadway Revitalization Project 
Public Meeting Summary 

 
The following provides a summary of the comments received at the public outreach workshops held in 
May and June of 2019.  
 
When providing general input regarding Front Street and Park Safety Concerns, these were the following 
comments: 
 

• More expanded ADA restrooms available 
• Separated parking for soccer parents/safety 
• More public art 
• Add bike share stations 
• ADA parking for veterans monument 
• Utility hook ups for vendors 
• Increase number of cross along Front Street 
• Recognition of Sister City  
• Native American Art 
• Improved biking walking paths 
• Hard to walk across the street. Cars often do not stop. 

 
Regarding general street design people had the following feedback: 
 

• Plant more native trees and shrubs to corridor 
• Add nighttime visibility features such as reflective striping and lighting 
• Supportive of additional parking for field activities and veteran memorial 
• Comments for and against roundabouts 
• Support of bike lanes 

 
When shown the proposed “the beach” intersection of Front Street and H Street 
 

• Support for the 2 lane road diet design 
• Preference towards the 4-way stop over roundabout 
• Include bike lanes and signage 

 
Innovative Technologies 
 

• There was a lot of overall support for all of the listed technologies: 
o Tsunami evacuation route line 
o Storm drain trash collector 
o PA system for Tsunami Warning 
o Wet night enhancement markings 
o Bike lane delineators 
o Informative signage 

 
People would like to see the following at the gateway feature: 



 
• Lighthouse design 
• Support of the phrase “Where the redwoods meet the sea” 

 
Along the oceanfront park, the public would like to see the following: 

• Tidal chart signage 
• Native trees that can withstand wind 

 
In regards to the crab box seating area, the public would like to see: 

• Additional seating 
• Native landscaping 
• Wind sheltering features 





Interactive Public Workshop, May 29th, 2019 
 

 
 
 

 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 



 

 
 

 



 

 


